
Dear Board, 

My name is Grace Nsota, mother of Elia-Anne Ezekiel (CE2 C), who recently joined the 
school after we moved back to Johannesburg, where I lived 10 years ago. 

I bring over 14 years of experience in Tech across Africa. I hold dual Master’s degrees in 
Organizations Engineering (ISMANS) and Management of Organizations (UQAC). My career 
has taken me from Thales, where I worked for 9 years in Johannesburg, Lagos, and Abidjan, 
to COO roles at Bee Moto-Taxis and Klic (BKG Speed) in Togo. 

After 9 years in West Africa, I’m excited to be back in South Africa and look forward to 
contributing to the school community. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Best regards, 
Grace Nsota 

 

 


